
BADMINTON ASSOCIATION OF INDIA 
(Affiliated to the Badminton World Federation and Badminton Asia Confederation) 

BAI OFFICE ADDRESS: 383-384 Double Storey, New Rajinder Nagar, New Delhi – 60. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 

December 26, 2011 

 
 

Dear All,  
 
Due to General Elections at Uttarakhand, the proposed All India Sub Junior 
Major Ranking Tournament to be held at Haridwar from 14th to 19th February 
2012, has been postponed.  
 
Further dates will be informed to you later.  
   
 
With regards,  
 
Punnaiah Choudary K.Ch 
Secretary (E),BAI  
  
  
Copy to:    1. Dr.Akhilesh Das Gupta, President, BAI  
                  2. Dr.Vijai Sinha, General Secretary, BAI  
                  3. Sri T.P.S.Puri, Vice President (Admn), BAI  
 

PRESIDENT  HON.  GENERAL SECRETARY  

DR.AKHILESH DAS GUPTA- MP 

Purana Quila,  

Babu Banarasi Das Nagar, 

Lucknow-226001, UP. 

MOB.: 09811058320 

EMAIL:drakhileshdasgupta@gmail.com 

 DR. VIJAI  SINHA 

F-3B, River Bank Colony 

Lucknow - 226018 

Uttar Pradesh. Phone:0522 - 2615924 

Mobile : 09839014455 

Email: drvijaisinha@yahoo.co.in 

 

 

 


